

DEDWORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL

Smiths Lane, Windsor, SL4 5PE Tel: 01753 860561

Executive Headteacher: Mrs N Chandler BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

> Deputy Headteacher: Mrs K North B.A. Ed (Hons)

Email address: office@dedworthmiddle.co.uk
Web site: www.dedworthmiddle.co.uk

Dear Parent / Carers

We are pleased to inform you that as of Monday 5th October our canteen will be offering hot dinners again. Due to covid restrictions money needs to be contained in an envelope until they get to the till point, and hands sanitized directly after handing money over to the cashier. The cost of a hot dinner is £2.20 and the menu is available on the DMS website.

We are looking at operating a cashless system after half term.

With Kind Regards

DMS













